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March 15th, 2019

City of Aurora
Planning and Development Services
15151 E. Alameda Pkwy, 2nd Floor
Aurora, CO 80012

RE: Operations Management Plan for Queen of Peace Catholic Parish at 13120 E Kentucky Ave,
Aurora, CO 80012

To schedule a baptism, or a wedding, a parishioner has to go through a preparation process; for a wedding, that
includes attending at least four meetings with the priest who will celebrate the wedding and attending weekly
marriage preparation classes for an average of two months. For a baptism, it includes two two-hour classes. Both
require paperwork. Once the requirements are met, a date is scheduled for the baptism or wedding.

Baptisms are celebrated every Saturday morning at 9am. At each celebration, there are an average of 10-15 infants
being baptized. The celebrations last approximately an hour. Participants and guests arrive 15 minutes before the
celebration and park in the spaces around the sanctuary space.

Weddings are celebrated throughout the year. No more than two weddings can be scheduled on any given date. In
the case of two weddings on the same date, these are scheduled at different times. The earliest that a wedding
can be celebrated on a Saturday is 10:45am, to allow plenty of time between baptisms and weddings. As with
baptisms, wedding participants and guests arrive before the celebration and park in the spaces around the
sanctuary space.

For confirmations and first communions, the children are assigned to one of five different Masses, to avoid traffic
congestion. The children and their guests are asked to arrive to Mass early. They park in the spaces around the
sanctuary space.

These celebrations - baptisms, weddings, confirmations, first communions - all take place in the sanctuary space,
which will not be affected by the proposed reconstruction.

For large events, a hospitality director welcomes and manages foot traffic while trained volunteers also stand at
the doors to direct attendees. Recently, Queen of Peace also began a safety ministry made up of parishioners with
a background in law enforcement to serve as an additional resource for large events. Logistical practices will be
replicated in the new facilities and amended for the new space. Additionally, we will have tours and volunteer
training. Wayfinding is accomplished through the signing above the church entrances. The church has two
entrances with one on the north side of the building and other on the south side. They are very visible from the
parking areas.

Please do not hesitate to call or email with any questions.

Sincerely,

Joe Wilson, RLA, CID
On behalf of Sterling Design Associates, LLC
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